
OC LOOP
OC Parks is hosting a community meeting to share

route alternatives along the “OC Loop”. The goal of

the OC Loop project is to create a 66-mile seamless

link for people to bike, walk and access some of the

county’s most scenic beaches, local parks, schools,

shopping areas and active transportation corridors.

The Tracks at Brea is a part of the OC Loop. 

The public is invited to the next OC Loop community
meeting:

Tuesday, November 15
6 p.m. – 8 p.m.

Yorba Linda Community Center
4501 Casa Loma Avenue

Yorba Linda

6:00 p.m. - Open House
6:30 p.m. - Presentation

7:00 p.m. - Review project exhibits




